## Card Writing Tips

- Can be written in Korean or English. Thank you for writing legibly!
- Tan be purchased or beautifully handmade.
- All cards should be addressed "Dear Friend" and left unsealed -- envelopes not required.
- The Please do not include dates.
- The Brief, heartfelt personal references are okay but do not include personal contact information.
- Avoid making political statements or hurtful comments about North Korea.
- The Remember, most still have family or friends in North Korea and long to be reunited someday.
- Young children can also participate! Teachers/Parents often prepare stickers, templates, or printed messages for children to use inside cards.
- Many refugees identify as Christian or experienced support from Christian communities so feel free bless and express Jesus' love for them!
- Card-writing is a great activity to do with your church, friends, organization, and family! Contact us about setting up a Box of Hope "Cards & Coffee/Cocoa" event! info@psaltnk.org | www.psaltnk.org
- Mail cards before 12/4/23 to: PSALT NK
  650 Palisades Ave. Suite 2 #144
  Englewood Cliffs, NJ 07632



info@psaltnk.org | www.psaltnk.org Donations tax-deductible | EIN: 030 593 240